
Happy Sunday, Seahawks! This week at The Beach, we unearthed a time capsule from 1988 in a
copper box (can’t wait to see what is inside at the reunion), collected and sent for transport
multiple loads of bottled water to the upstate and WNC, participated in professional learning
communities, engaged in great lessons, celebrated HoCo with spirit days, a parade, pep rally,
and varsity football victory against the Sharks 37-14.  The Varsity Cheerleaders took home first
place in Hartsville on Saturday, Cross Country won their meet, the marching band placed 3rd in
competition at St. James and 2nd in music. I could keep going about all the excellence at Our
Beach this week and every week!
Congratulations to our Homecoming Royalty:

King and Queen: 
Matthew Campbell and Sabrina Godwin

Junior Prince and Princess: 
Elijah Williams and Caroline Drew

Sophomore Prince and Princess: 
Rand Thomas and Simone Godwin

Freshman Prince and Princess: 
James Anderson and Ja’Yonna Howell

Principal's Message
Kristin Altman

Coming Up:
October is-

Bullying Prevention, Breast
Cancer Awareness, and 

National Principals Month

Oct 8 CoGat Testing

Oct 9 College Fair

Oct 14 Schools Closed

Oct 15 Teacher Work Day/Staff

Development Day 
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If you plan to drive to school during the 2024 - 2025 school year, please be sure to apply
for a parking pass. Parking passes cost $20.00 and can be paid for by visiting the My
Payments Plus website. A pass will be issued to you once you have paid, completed the
online parking pass application and uploaded all required forms. 
Only one parking pass will be issued to a student and passes will be issued on a first come,
first served basis.  Seniors have a designated parking area, but parking spots will NOT be
assigned. Please note, all outstanding fines must be paid in order to receive a parking pass.
Vehicles parked on campus that do not display a parking pass or that are parked illegally
are subject to ticketing and tow.
 

ParkingMBHS

TechnologyMBHS
In order to receive a laptop for use during the school year, all outstanding technology fines
must be paid. Please log into your account on the My Payments Plus website to check on
any outstanding fines that may be owed. In order to take a laptop home and receive a
charging cord, the $25.00 technology fee must be paid.

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
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